
ABIA STATE POLYTECHNIC
ABIA, ABIA STATE
RE: INVITATION TO TENDER FOR YEAR 2021 TETFUND SPECIAL INTERVENTION
PROJECTS (CANCELLATION OF ADVERT)

The Abia State Polytechnic, Abia wishes to draw the attention of prospective bidders and the
public to invitation for prequalification and tender for year 2021 Tetfund Special
Intervention Projects published in the Newsdirect Newspaper, Standard Time Newspaper
and Federal Tenders Journal of Monday 7th August, 2023.

Due to the need to ensure value for money and fitness for purpose at the earliest possible
time using the available funds, the polytechnic in line with the provision of section 28(b) of
Public Procurement Act, 2007 (PPA 2007) hereby discontinued the prequalification and
tender process under the reference.
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